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To the Mayor, Mr Ray Thomson 24/02/21

And to those that have an interest in the project of the acquisition of a World
War 2, 5.5 Inch Artillery Piece and where it should be placed if it is acquired.

The Lithgow City RSL Sub Branch and | totally support the Secretary Michael
Cuthbert, his interest in the gun and the time he has put into setting up the
criteria required which is not an easy task and is time consuming as well. Once

Michael starts a project he keeps with it, this is an opportunity to good not to
miss.
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